
 

 

 
Dear Resident: 

 
As you are aware, the Meadow Pointe II CDD recently upgraded the receivers that operate the 
gates in our twelve gated villages. Now that the remote (transmitter) swap project is complete, 
we would like to clean up and ensure the accuracy of the names and codes in the call-boxes as 
well. The goal of this endeavor is for us to have accurate and current information in our system 
and to maintain a high level of security for all our residents in the gated communities. 
 
Please take a moment to fill out the bottom portion of this letter and return it to the MPII 
Clubhouse office at your earliest convenience. In the very near future we will begin updating all 
names and codes. At that time, if we do not have your new information, your access through the 
call box will be removed. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sheila Diaz 
Operations Manager 
Meadow Pointe II CDD 
813-991-5016 
 
 
 
 
PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY: 
 
Last Name:____________________________   First Name:____________________________ 
 
Village:____________________   Address:__________________________________________ 
 
Home Phone:___________________________   Current 4 digit code:___________________ 
 
Preferred 4 digit code (must be different from old code):_____________________________ 
 
Signature:_____________________________________________________________________ 


